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From: Ruth Anne Wolfe [mailto:ruthannewolfe@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Ruth Anne Wolfe
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 4:30 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsh@puco.chio.gov>
Subject: 16-0253-GA-BTX

I am writing to state my objection to the proposed pipeline, and view it as highly dangerous. Please
reconsider.

Ruth Anne Wolfe
3112 Gloss Ave

Cincinnati, OH 45213
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